
The Sankara Nethralaya Ophthalmic Mission Trust now has 
a brand new website address! 

 
We would like to draw your kind attention that the website address of Sankara 
Nethralaya OM Trust, Inc, USA, the awareness creation and fund raising arm of 
Sankara Nethralaya has been changed from www.omtrust.org to 
www.sankaranethralayausa.org  
We are sure that you would agree that having the words 'Sankara Nethralaya' 
in the website URL would facilitate better brand recall and also help in 
identifying and underlining the relationship between the fund raising body and 
the parent institution, to browsers and potential donors. 

We request you to kindly share this information with your circle of friends and 
contacts to help us spread the word fast. 

http://www.omtrust.org/
http://www.sankaranethralayausa.org/

